
Tuesday, March 28, 2017 

Katherine McWilliams 
Office ofWater Quality 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive 
North Litttle Rock, AR 72118-5317 

Subject: Grant C&H Hog Farm's Permit Request 

The general public as well as many officials are far too ignorant of all production agriculture and should make 
an effort to educate themselves by putting themselves in farmers shoes. 

As a farmer, I am distressed to see how C&H Hog Farms has been portrayed by many seemingly uninformed 
people. When you have a farmer who is willing to not only allow monitoring of his farmer but drilling to prove 
his good work, you know they are determined to do right. This is the kind of farmer the state should be proud to 
stand behind. Please grant their request for final permit. 

Please help these farmers and others by granting this permit. We are not the enemy. 

Sincerely, 

Barry Huber 
2906 Abernathy Lake Cv 
Jonesboro, AR 72404 
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